

July 25, 2017

Dear Daniel, Norma and Scott,

On behalf of the board, staff and members of Band of Parents, we wish to thank you for your generous donation of \$20,072.00 received on 7/24/17, towards the ongoing fight against neuroblastoma.

We were especially honored to have Daniel announce the gift at our Cocktails for a Cure event. As he spoke, you could hear a pin drop, as they say – afterwards, the crowd cheered with gratitude and admiration for what your family has done.

You make up a very special part of the Band of Parents family, because you believe in and strengthen our mission. We would not be able to do this without you, and on behalf of Band of Parents, we thank you.

With gratitude and hope,

Ronni Berke

Executive Director

Band of Parents, Inc.

Dand Harents

Mary 25, 2017

Dear Dunied Course and Soott.

On behalf of the boson, staff and members of Band of Parents, we want to thank you for your generaus donation of Levell of covered on With IV. towned the augoing fight against manufactions.

We want acceptably benoted to base Journal arrounce the gift expute Cocktails for a Cure event Jos has spuice, you could have a per dusp, as they say — afterwards, the convolutionard with gratitude and admiration for what your family has done.

You carks up a von special part of the dand of Percens is may, because you believe in and surveyment our areaion. We would not be able to do this without you, and on behalf of Braed of Parents, we thank you.

With grainude and hope,

edr Hamov

intonia s dinocual

Band of Pareses, Inc.